
 
 
 

Neighbourhood Warden Area Assembly Update 
 
 

 Graffiti 
The Wardens continue to remove graffiti across the area and are still 

requesting that graffiti that has been missed be reported to the Wardens 
or through Streetpride number 336003 

Street pride are still continuing negotiations with statutory bodies such as 
British Gas, BT, Cable and YEDL to allow removal of graffiti on their 
properties. 

 
 National Conference 

The Wardens have been selected with one other Warden scheme out of 
320 Warden schemes across the country to appear in a video on good 
practice with relation to graffiti. 
The video will be shown at the National Conference for Neighbourhood 
Wardens at Harrogate on the 14th November and is a sign that Rawmarsh 
Wardens have been recognised nationally, which is an honour for the 
Wardens. 
 
On the subject of honours Warden Philip Padfield has been selected as a 
finalist for an award at the National Conference for Warden of the year 
(Youth Category) for his work within Rawmarsh. I am sure you will join me 
in wishing Philip the best of luck with this award. 
 
 Kilnhurst Road Clean up project. 

You may recall in previous meetings that a clean up of Kilnhurst Road took 
place on the 3rd 4th and 5th June this year involving various council 
agencies, local business, community members and schoolchildren. 
It is my pleasure to inform you that the Kilnhurst Road Clean up project 
has been selected as 1 of 7 other finalists in the final of a National 
ENCAMS Clean and Safe Award. 
Winners will be announced on Thursday evening just prior to the Wardens 
national conference. 
Again further recognition of what working together can achieve. 
Kilnhurst Road is still clean with only minor rubbish being dumped, which 
is quickly removed by the Wardens. 
 
 Running totals 



Please read the Wardens complaints running totals which is attached. 
Please feel free to ask questions either in person or call the Wardens 
direct on-: 
 

01709 526137 


